Maiden City Motor Club Ltd

John Mulholland Motors Lark in the Park 2013
(in association with McElhinney Metals Recycling)
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Final Instructions 1
Thankyou for your entry for this event.  Your competition number is 
posted on the club website (www.maidencitymotorclub.com).

Please note your scrutiny time also posted on the list.  Scrutiny

will take place in Ebrington Square on Friday night (April 26th).

Parc ferme and trailer park is available within the complex, and overnight 

security is in place should you want to leave your car /trailer/service 

vehicle.  There will be no overnight parking on Ebrington Square. 

Please note due to tight service area, only 1 service vehicle per 

crew will be admitted, and once in place will remain in the service area for the duration of the event.

There is no refuelling allowed in the service area, so remember to fill up before the event.  All crews must provide a ground sheet for service, and any generators must be diesel powered.

Tyre warming devices are prohibited, and warming of tyres on any part of the route to stage start is strictly prohibited, and will be enforced, as is the use of motorised bikes or scooters in the service park or reconnaissance of the stage.  Penalty for infringement  -  automatic exclusion.
After the event, the prizegiving will take place in the Grand Ballroom beside the service area, where caterers will be available for anyone wanting food.
We ask that all crews take care on the short road section to the start of the stage, and will be traversing a running track which is council property.  There should be no tyre warming or spinning on this track, and there will be a judge of fact placed here  -  penalty for infringement is automatic exclusion from the event, and the offending crew will be reported to Derry City Council and deemed liable for the associated repair costs.

The Park remains open to the general public throughout the day, so please be mindful of this when travelling to and from the stage.  
Drivers briefing will be at 8.30am sharp in the Grand Ballroom beside the service area, where every crew must sign a register of attendance.

First car will leave parc ferme at 9.01am for a short tyre change and free service, and FCD on Stage 1 will be approximately 9.30am.

We wish you a safe and enjoyable days rallying, and should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact any of our officials.
Ian Connolly (COC)
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